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Individuals who are not fully immunized against COVID-19 will be required to undergo 
rapid antigen testing on a regular basis and provide the Board with proof of testing and 
results. Those who are not fully vaccinated will be required to complete COVID-19 rapid 
antigen testing at a minimum frequency prescribed by the Ministry of Education.  
 
Individuals who are not fully immunized against COVID-19 will be required to participate 
in an educational program provided by the Ministry of Education. Proof of completion will 
be required. 

 
B. Accommodations  

 
Where an individual provides a 


